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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED

Community Association Letter

From: Planning & Development BCA [mailto:planning@mybowness.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 10:42 AM 
To: Ang, Benedict <Ben.Ang@calgary.ca> 
Subject:  DP2019-1180 4200 95 St NW 

Hello Benedict 

The Bowness Community Planning and Development Committee met on April 3, 2019 
to discuss this file. 

The Community and it’s residents are very excited about this new addition to the 
community and look forward to participating in the many wonderful events and 
opportunities the Calgary Farmers Market will provide to the community. The only thing 
missing from the documents sent that would have been helpful is a site map of the 
entire development showing this application in relation to the larger site. 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond. 

Sydney Empson 
Planning and Development Coordinator 
Bowness Community Association  




